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FIRE AT TAUPO MDF PLANT 
 
Auckland,12 September 2006 - an overnight fire has caused 
damage to  Fletcher Building’s Taupo medium density fibreboard 
(MDF) plant.  No employees were injured in the fire, which is 
understood to have begun at around 7.00 pm yesterday. 
 
Although the MDF plant is likely to be out of operation for some 
months, the company has alternative sources of supply, including its 
Australian facilities.  The particle board plant, which operates from 
the same Taupo premises, is unaffected by the fire. 
 
Fletcher Building carries standard business interruption and property 
insurances, which carry a $10 million deductible.  An investigation 
into the fire will commence immediately.  However, at this stage the 
company does not expect that it will have a material impact on its 
results for the 2007 financial year. 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
 
David Worley 
Chief Executive 
Laminates & Panels Division 
Mobile: 021 409 629 
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